

Global Gas

Terry Duhon Vice President Asset Management, Mid-Continent Chevron Pipe Line Company 4800 Fournace Place Sellaire, Texas 77401 Tel (713) 432-6698 terry.duhon@chevron.com

## JAN 1 8 2011 AND THE STATE OF Water OF

11.00184

## VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

January 17, 2011

Walter L. Baker, P.E.
Executive Secretary
DIVISION OF WATER QUALITY
Utah Department of Environmental Quality
195 North 1950 West
Salt Lake City, UT 84114

Re: CPL's Response to DWQ Review Comments, NOV Docket No. 110-01

Dear Mr. Baker:

Please find attached the response of Chevron Pipe Line Company ("CPL") to the Review Comments, Corrected Notice of Violation & Order Docket No. 110-01, dated November 8, 2010, pertaining to the Red Butte spill. CPL appreciates the opportunity to submit this Response while reserving its right to contest any Findings of Fact and Alleged Violations. CPL further reserves its right to submit a Request for Agency Action with the Division of Water Quality in the event that CPL is not able to amicably resolve this matter. CPL looks forward to meeting with you and your staff to provide any additional information or to address any concerns DWQ may have regarding the attached Response or the Red Butte spill.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely yours,

Terry Dunon Vice President

cc: Jeff Niermeyer, Salt Lake City Public Utilities
Denise Chancellor, Attorney General's Office
Stephanie Gieck, EPA Region VIII
Royal Delegge, Salt Lake Valley Health Department
John Isanhart, U.S. Fish & Wildlife
Michael Slater, Division of Wildlife Resources
Craig D. Galli, Holland & Hart LLP